
       

Bringing the best practice of the National Academy programmes to a local level  
Contact: Kath Fitzpatrick, Senior Coach & AGB Talent team:  kath@arrowhawks.co.uk 

   

Arrowhawks 

Archery Academy 

 

Training Session September 24th at St Georges AC, Harrogate 

Invitation extended to YAA Junior Team members 

 

The final summer training session will be held as previously 

advertised on Saturday September 24th at St. Georges AC from 

10.00 to 4.30 pm.  

 

As this falls a week before the Intercounties competition the 

session is open to all YAA Junior team members who would like 

to practice for the round they will be shooting in a friendly 

atmosphere supported by experienced coaches who have 

developed their skills in the National Academy and National 

Talent Development Programme. 

 

Any archer is welcome to attend, irrespective of bow style or 

age. 

 

If you are interested in attending, please contact: 

Kath Fitzpatrick, Senior Coach 

kath@arrowhawks.co.uk 

 07590 466907 
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